60TH HOUSE DISTRICT DAVIDSON COUNTY

HOUSE CHAMBER STATE OF TENNESSEE

COMMITTEES:
HEALTH
STATE GOVERNMENT
STATE GOVERNMENT SUB

425 5th AVENUE N, SUITE 572 NASHVILLE, TN 37243-160 PHONE: (615) 741-6959 FAX: (615) 253-0331

DARREN JERNIGAN
REPRESENTATIVE
rep.darren.jernigan@capitol.tn.gov

4837 RAINER DRIVE OLD HICKORY, TN 37138 PHONE: (615) 847-1733

April 20, 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Tennessee Department of Education recently announced a new School for the Deaf for Middle Tennessee. The first year will be K-2 and will be located on the premises of the Tennessee School for the Blind.

On May 3rd, 2018, at 6:00 pm at the Tennessee School for the Blind, Senator Dickerson and I will be holding a public meeting in the PD Atrium to discuss the new school. There will be a presentation by the Department of Education on the details of the new school from location, enrollment, future growth, etc...

Please feel free to contact Senator Dickerson or myself with any questions. Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you on May 3rd.

Sincerely,

Darren Jernigan

Steve Dickerson

There Whites or

State Representative

State Senator